
Students attending our traditional schools will receive
breakfast & lunch at no cost through the Community
Eligibility Provision program. These students DO NOT need
to complete a free and reduced price meal application.
To be considered for other waived fees, such as Technology,
Driver Education, SAT or ACT fees, families can bring their
Letter of Direct Services from WCS School Nutrition or
submit a Needs Based Assistance request via the form on the
website or by visiting bit.ly/wcsneeds.

NEEDS BASED
ASSISTANCE 
Wilson County Schools, NC

FOR TRADITIONAL SCHOOLS

FOR EARLY COLLEGES
All WAAT and WECA students will receive lunch at no cost
through the Universal Free program. While meals are at no
cost for students, we encourage families to complete the
free and reduced price meal application to be considered for
other waived fees.
The application is currently available at myschoolapps.com in
a variety of languages. Paper copies are also available at
your student’s school or the School Nutrition Office in
English and Spanish. Meal applications can be completed at
any time, but it is recommended to complete the application
prior to the first day of school. 

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT YOUR CHILD'S SCHOOL.



http://bit.ly/wcsneeds

